Tri-State Annual Meeting- March 29, 2008
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:15 am. 
Attending were Pat, Debbie, Phil, Trish, Terry, Jennifer, Jim, Danny, and Kenny.
The minutes were accepted by Phil Gali’s motioned and Debbie second- all approved.
 
The Minutes and budget was approved from January’s meeting.
 
The Progress report on the scholarship for our athletes is as follows:
It will be for students attending a 4 year schools and they are to maintain a B average or the money will stop.
 
Discontinue the Kunsler award was voted on that we are going to replace this award next year with a new one.  The board will table this discussion for later meeting.
 
A suggestion was made to re-evaluate the awards for 2009.
 
WSUSA- Office - Phil
The office now has a full time person and also a 20hour week person working now.
They also have a  “web” person for the next three months.
 
Ohio will be supported with board members for their meet this year.
 
The adult nationals meet will be at Endeavor. 
 
Arizona will be hosting the trials for Paralympics Trials. (Week after Endeavor)
 
Wheelchair track and field will be supporting John at Tristate Field clinic
IN Hawaii-Spokan received the Disabled award from USA Track and Field
 
Budget is doing well.
Burke is joining to support Louches games this year.
They received $6,900 from Kessler for support Louches
 
College Fair at NJDC and colleges will have a web page for $50
$100.00 for a Table at registration. 
 
Table Tennis News-
Jennifer- 

A table tennis grant from a foundation gave money to buy two tables for Texas to start a group there.
 
They also donated $150.00 check for the Tri- State games.
Money for one table and she will try to see if she can donate a couple of competition paddles as well all from the National AWTT association.
 
She is working on a Website with wheelchair sports on updating and making a section for Table Tennis.
 
We talked about Pat about checking-up getting us in to do workshops at the Expo for 2009.  Ken and Jen will be on her committee.
 
 
Phil gave us an updated list.
Of countries participating in IWAS.
There was concern about team members having to make a choice between NJDC/IWAS
 
They are still adjusting the schedule.
Busing is on board with Academy.
Food is on board and set.
Reviewed Sponsors from the area
 
Volunteer handbook:  Jennifer will send.
 
Pat/Jim will be running an early fall meeting for parents on transitions to college/grants/etc.
 
It was approved for Trish and Debbie buy equipment to replace some of the old or lost pieces.
 
Meeting ended at 12:40
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
